SUMMER LUNCH PROGRAM FOR CHILDREN

St. Peter’s Church is Sponsoring a
Summer Lunch Program For Children and we are seeking
VOLUNTEERS TO STAFF THIS EFFORT

PROGRAM DETAILS
e Meals prepared by the Great Valley School District
e Meals distributed at Barkley School and Sacred Heart School

Cafeteria.
e Time Commitment: Weekdays 11:30 AM — 1:30 PM

If you have interest in volunteering or would like to know more about the
program, please contact Gary Russell at GRUSSELL-21@HOTMAIL.COM
or (610) 420-7224.

We will need your name and email address as you will be notified of a
volunteer meeting May 3, 2017, 7:00 PM,
St. Peter’s Episcopal Church, 121 Church St. Phoenixville.

THANK YOU!



